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Dorothy Menasco VADI1S

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent:  Monday, December 07, 2069 10:37 AM
To: ‘vandiver.denise@leg.state.fil.us'
Subject: FW: Docket No. 080125-GU

FPSC, CLK - CORRESPONDENCE
___Administrative Y Parties___Consuiner
DOCUMENT NCQA X3 QG
DISTRIBUTION:

Good morning, Denise. I apologize for the delay in responding. [ was out of the office on Friday. We have corrected

the PDF to include page 29 of the recommendation. Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. Have a great
week!

Dorothy Menasco

Chief Deputy Commission Clerk
Florida Public Scrvice Commission
Office of Commission Clerk
850-413-0770

From: Katie Ely

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2009 10:32 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: RE: Docket No. 090125-GU

‘I"his has been corrected.

Kate Ely

Staff Assistant - Office of Comumission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
850-413-6304

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records taw. Most written comurunications to or from state officials regarding state busimess are
constdered to be public records and will be made wvailable to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject
to public disclosure.

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2009 10:18 AM
TFo: Katie Ely

Subject: FW: Docket No. 090125-GU

Katie, can you please check the original of this recommendation. It looks like a page is missing from the PDF version.
It is DN 11756-09 in Docket 090125. Thank you for your help.

From: VANDIVER,DENISE [mailto: VANDIVER.DENISE@leg.state.fl.us]
Sent: Friday, December 04, 2009 4:11 PM

To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: Docket No. 090125-GU

Hi Dorothy:

Just a heads up — it appears that Page 29 of the staff recommendation in the Chesapeake rate case is missing from the PDF file.
(it is in the DOC file)

12/7/2009
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Also, | had mentioned to Ruth that | would come by to pick up a hard copy of the rec, but since it has been put on line so quickly, |
don’t think | will make it, especially since the weather is s0 awful.
Hope you have a good weekend!

Denise N. Vandiver

Office of Public Counsel

111 West Madison Street

Pepper Building, Room 812
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400
Phone: 850-487-8239

Email: vandiver.denise@leg.state.fl.us

12/7/2009


mailto:vancJiY_~l:cJ~nis�@I~g.stc.lt~JI.JJ

60125 -QU

V'Sl Senterfitt

ATTORNEYS AT LAW
Dallas

PARTIR

Suite 1200
QE 106 East College Avenue

Fort Lauderdale ~A A Tallahassee, FL. 32301
Jacksonville
Los Angeles www akerman.com
Madison 850224 9634 rel 850 222 0103 fax
Miami
New York
Orlando
Tallahassee
Tampa

Tysons Comer
Washington, DC
West Palm Beach

3 &

@ O

September 22, 2009 a5 om

oX ™D <

= ™

. ALYy o S

V1A Hand Delivery "};g_ﬁ_ = A
o N-) Y
Ann Cole & o F;—D)

Commission Clerk o -

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Qak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FI. 32399-0850

Re:  Docket No. 090125-GU - Petition for increase in rates by Florida Division of
Chesapeake Utilities Corporation.
Dear Ms. Cole:

Please accept for filing the enclosed CD Rom which was inadvertently omitted from the

Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation's responses to the PSC Staff's 3rd and 4th
Data Requests in this Docket (Nos. 91 — 164).

Thank you for your assistance with this filing.
whatsoever, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Should you have any questions
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